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All measurements and dimensions are approximate and are not guaranteed to be exact or to scale. Actual usable floor area 
may vary from stated floor area. Dimensions may vary with actual construction. Furnishings and accessories represented are 
for illustration purposes only and are not included. Specifications, sizes, materials are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.

S T U D I O 

THE BEATLES
408 SQ.FT.

AB1

CENTRAL

SUITE TYPE

AB1
404 SQ.FT.

FOYER

SLEEPING ROOM
8'-0" x 8'-7"

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
20'-3" x 8'-5"

BATH

W/D

LEVEL 7-26



All measurements and dimensions are approximate and are not guaranteed to be exact or to scale. Actual usable floor area 
may vary from stated floor area. Dimensions may vary with actual construction. Furnishings and accessories represented are 
for illustration purposes only and are not included. Specifications, sizes, materials are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.

1  B E D R O O M 

THE BURBERRY
594 SQ.FT.
INDOOR: 466 SQ.FT. + OUTDOOR: 128 SQ.FT.

A1A

CENTRAL

BEDROOM
9'-0" x 10'-1"

O
P

T
IO

N
A

L
 I
S

L
A

N
D

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
11'-7" x 22'-0"

SUITE TYPE

A1A
462 SQ.FT.

FOYER

BATH

W/D

BALCONY
128 SQ.FT.

LEVEL 7-26



All measurements and dimensions are approximate and are not guaranteed to be exact or to scale. Actual usable floor area 
may vary from stated floor area. Dimensions may vary with actual construction. Furnishings and accessories represented are 
for illustration purposes only and are not included. Specifications, sizes, materials are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.

1  B E D R O O M 

THE FLOYD
594 SQ.FT.
INDOOR: 466 SQ.FT. + OUTDOOR: 128 SQ.FT.

A1B (BF)

FOYER

BEDROOM
9'-6" x 9'-1"

BALCONY
128 SQ.FT.

SUITE TYPE

A1B (BF)
462 SQ.FT.

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
11'-1" x 22'-0"

BATH

W/D

O
P

T
IO

N
A

L
 I
S

L
A

N
D

LEVEL 7-26

CENTRAL



All measurements and dimensions are approximate and are not guaranteed to be exact or to scale. Actual usable floor area 
may vary from stated floor area. Dimensions may vary with actual construction. Furnishings and accessories represented are 
for illustration purposes only and are not included. Specifications, sizes, materials are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.

1  B E D R O O M 

THE GALLIANO
628 SQ.FT.
INDOOR: 500 SQ.FT. + OUTDOOR: 128 SQ.FT.

A1C

FOYER

O
P

T
IO

N
A

L
 I
S

L
A

N
D

W.I.C.

SUITE TYPE

A1C
497 SQ.FT.

BEDROOM
9'-5" x 10'-0"

BALCONY
128 SQ.FT.

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
11'-3" x 19'-8"

BATH

W/D

LEVEL 7-26

CENTRAL



All measurements and dimensions are approximate and are not guaranteed to be exact or to scale. Actual usable floor area 
may vary from stated floor area. Dimensions may vary with actual construction. Furnishings and accessories represented are 
for illustration purposes only and are not included. Specifications, sizes, materials are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.

1  B E D R O O M 

THE GENESIS
617 SQ.FT.
INDOOR: 524 SQ.FT. + OUTDOOR: 93 SQ.FT. 

A1D

FOYER

BALCONY
93 SQ.FT.

BEDROOM
9'-0" x 10'-9"

SUITE TYPE

A1D
519 SQ.FT.

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
15'-0" x 11'-4" 

BATH

W/D

LEVEL 7-26

CENTRAL



All measurements and dimensions are approximate and are not guaranteed to be exact or to scale. Actual usable floor area 
may vary from stated floor area. Dimensions may vary with actual construction. Furnishings and accessories represented are 
for illustration purposes only and are not included. Specifications, sizes, materials are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.

1  B E D R O O M  +  M E D I A

THE McQUEEN
546 SQ.FT.

A1E

FOYER

W.I.C.

BEDROOM
9'-1" x 10'-4" 

SUITE TYPE

A1E
542 SQ.FT.

MEDIA
5'-3" x 6'-3"

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
15'-0" x 11'-0" 

BATH

W/D

LEVEL 7-26

CENTRAL



All measurements and dimensions are approximate and are not guaranteed to be exact or to scale. Actual usable floor area 
may vary from stated floor area. Dimensions may vary with actual construction. Furnishings and accessories represented are 
for illustration purposes only and are not included. Specifications, sizes, materials are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.

1  B E D R O O M  +  D E N

THE NAOMI
546 SQ.FT.

A1G

FOYER

BEDROOM
9'-6" x 9'-0"

SUITE TYPE

A1G
541 SQ.FT.

DEN
6'-7" x 6'-11"

KITCHEN/DINING
9'-6" x 8'-10"

LIVING
11'-1" x 10'-0"

ENSUITE
PWD

W/D

LEVEL 7-26

CENTRAL



All measurements and dimensions are approximate and are not guaranteed to be exact or to scale. Actual usable floor area 
may vary from stated floor area. Dimensions may vary with actual construction. Furnishings and accessories represented are 
for illustration purposes only and are not included. Specifications, sizes, materials are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.

2  B E D R O O M

THE ROXY
825 SQ.FT.
INDOOR: 654 SQ.FT. + OUTDOOR: 171 SQ.FT.

A2B

FOYER

BALCONY
171 SQ.FT.

OPTIONAL ISLAND

MASTER
BEDROOM
9'-5" x 9'-1"

BEDROOM 2
8'-10" x 9'-2"

SUITE TYPE

A2B
648 SQ.FT.

KITCHEN/
LIVING/DINING
9'-10" x 16'-5"

ENSUITE

BATH

W/D

LEVEL 7-26

CENTRAL



All measurements and dimensions are approximate and are not guaranteed to be exact or to scale. Actual usable floor area 
may vary from stated floor area. Dimensions may vary with actual construction. Furnishings and accessories represented are 
for illustration purposes only and are not included. Specifications, sizes, materials are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.

2  B E D R O O M 

THE STONES
725 SQ.FT.

A2D (BF)

FOYER

L
IN

E
N

P
A

N
T

R
Y

BEDROOM 2
9'-0" x 8'-6"

SUITE TYPE

A2D (BF)
720 SQ.FT.

MASTER
BEDROOM
9'-5" x 9'-0"

KITCHEN/
LIVING/DINING

18'-9" x 9'-9"

ENSUITE

BATH

W/D

LEVEL 7-26

CENTRAL



All measurements and dimensions are approximate and are not guaranteed to be exact or to scale. Actual usable floor area 
may vary from stated floor area. Dimensions may vary with actual construction. Furnishings and accessories represented are 
for illustration purposes only and are not included. Specifications, sizes, materials are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.

3  B E D R O O M  +  M E D I A

THE ZEPPELIN
992 SQ.FT.
INDOOR: 876 SQ.FT. + OUTDOOR: 116 SQ.FT.

A3C

FOYER

BALCONY
116 SQ.FT.

BEDROOM 2
9'-1" x 9'-1"

MEDIA
3'-0" x 6'-5"

BEDROOM 3
12'-0" x 9'-0"

SUITE TYPE

A3C
870 SQ.FT.

MASTER
BEDROOM
9'-1" x 9'-9"

KITCHEN/
LIVING/DINING
10'-0" x 22'-7"

ENSUITE

BATH

W/D

O
P

T
IO

N
A

L
 I
S

L
A

N
D

LEVEL 7-26

CENTRAL
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